Contract 150320-H08 Pre-Bid Conference March 3, 2015

1. It was asked if moving any of the highway lighting was included in this contract.
a. No, the city will do this work.

2. There will be a separate contract to construct curb and gutter with sidewalk. A question was
asked if the backfill behind the curb and gutter would be included in this contract.
a. No that will be included in the sidewalk contract
3. A question was asked if any transitional surface will be needed to tie in the entrances with the
new shoulder construction.
a. Design department will review this.
4. It was asked if we could replace the 12” rock base with 6” Type 5 Base for the asphalt option.
a. No, the pavement design needs to be equivalent to other alternates so this would cause
the asphalt to thicken.
5. It was asked what duration lane shift could remain in place.
a. It was stated that the lane drop need to be picked up overnight.
6. It was asked if any nightwork was specified in the contract?
a. No.
7. The City Administrator stated that a disposal site is located approximately % mile from the
project where excess dirt can be hauled.



